
Release of First Quarterly Newsletter “The Master Stroke” of Department of ME, 
GGV by the Honorable Vice Chancellor Dr. Alok Kumar Chakrawal 
 

To extend the reach and strengthening ties, the Department of Mechanical Engineering, School of Studies of 

Engineering And Technology, Guru Ghasidas Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur launched the first issue of Mechanical Engineering 

Newsletter - “The Master Stroke” Issue 1, Volume 1, December-March 2022 on May 2nd, 2022 in the hands of well-wisher 

Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor Dr Alok Kumar Chakrawal, Registrar Prof. Shailendra Kumar and Head of Mechanical Engineering 

department & Dean of the School of Studies of Engineering and Technology, Prof. T.V. Arjunan. 

 

On this occasion Dr Alok Kumar Chakrawal described the newsletter as a reflection and progressive essence of 

Mechanical family that will keep updating the events activities and ongoing as well upcoming recent researches. He also told 

that we all are complementary to each other. We all should work as a single unit.  

The Mechanical Engineering Newsletter covers the inside story of departmental activities and the achievements of the 

faculty and students, MoU signed with highly acclaimed Industries, upcoming events and many more.  

 

The Faculty Coordinators of “The Master Stroke” Newsletter, Mr Pradeep Patanwar, Mrs. Shweta Singh, and Mr. 

Biplab Das, Department of Mechanical Engineering, narrated the success story of 360-degree transformation of the 

Mechanical Engineering Department from December’2021 to March’2022. Student Coordinator Ms. Diksha Gupta along with 

her team members Mr. Aakashdeep Srivastava, Mr. Manik Raghuwanshi, Mr. Rahul Chandra and Mr. Manthan Suryvanshi 

very well designed and edited the newsletter. 



 


